Mar 11 2016

Pacific NorthWest LNG Project

Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency
410-701 West Georgia Street

Vancouver, British Columbia V7Y 1C6

Via email: GNLPacificNorthwestLNG @ceaa-acee.gc.ca

Dear Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency,

| am asking the Government of Canada to approve Pacific NorthWest LNG’s environmental certificate as
well as offer my support for all Pacific NorthWest LNG projects.

After reviewing the draft | disagree with the upstream activity levels of GHG emissions being considered
in this report. | feel that if you are going to take the net negative effects of LNG production and use into
consideration, you must account for the net benefits of LNG production and use, for example the use of
Natural Gas for energy vs. use of Coal for energy.

With the existing industrial area surrounding the proposed project and commercial fishing activities, |
believe the impact on the porpoise long term will be negligible as they have already been exposed to
these types of industrial activities and following construction of the plant/terminal there will be minimal
disruption to them.

Also, with the additional revenue to the province, we will be able to devote funding towards furthering
conservation and habitat management across the entire province not only in the Prince Rupert area and
not only for one species.

Thank you

Jeff Thompson



